
Colerain Middle School Career Day 
 

Please consider sharing your career with Colerain Middle School students!  

 

Where:  Colerain Middle School 

When: Thursday, May 9, 7:30 – 9:30 a.m. 

 

Please contact Kevin Cain if you can participate! Call 513-385-8490, ext 4808 

or email:  kcain@nwlsd.org. 
  

 

Details: 

Breakfast and beverages will be served in the Middle School library starting at 7:00 a.m.  We 

will take you to the classroom to set up.  You will speak with four separate groups of students.  

Starting times for each session are 7:45, 8:10, 8:35, and 9:00 a.m.  Each session is 22 minutes 

long.  Presenters may bring in visual displays, display boards, or other items to show the 

students.  You can also bring in electronic equipment, like a computer.  You will remain in one 

classroom while the students rotate to the sessions. 

 

Talking points for you to consider sharing with our students are:  Obviously, you will provide 

information about your career.  Other information can include: education and training to perform 

your career; work environment; skills you learned in middle and high school that have helped 

you prepare for and perform the duties of your career (like communication skills); and any 

personal stories related to you and your career that will capture the students’ attention.  Visuals 

or demonstrations work well with this age group.  These are only suggestions and I am sure you 

have other information that is important. 

 

Each classroom is equipped with an eno board (white board) and a projector.   The classroom 

teacher can connect a computer to the projector.  You will need to bring your own HDMI cable.  

Teachers also have a laptop that they connect to the projector.  You could bring a usb drive to 

download material to their laptop. If you require such equipment, please let Kevin know as soon 

as possible so he can speak with the teacher in the classroom where you are presenting. 

  

If you have any questions about Career Day or have any other equipment needs, please do 

not hesitate to call Kevin Cain at Colerain Middle School (385-8490, Ext 4808) or by cell 

phone (513-518-5831) or email to kcain@nwlsd.org.   
 

Thank you in advance for sharing your occupation with our students! 


